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UPCOMIN’STUDENT SERVICES
Attention Psychology Graduates:

Harvey’s Studio will be taking graduation photos on Monday, 
November 9, in Room 222. Sign up times will be available on the 
“UPS” bulletin board by the office in Keirstead Hall. Cost will be 
$20.00 plus tax.

If you have your pictures done by another studio, you can still have 
your picture included in the composite. Either send or take a wallet 
size grad picture to Harvey’s Studio, Queen Street, along with $12.00 
and request your picture be included on the UNB Psychology 
Composite.

Malaysian Cultural Night •
Malaysian Students Society presents Malaysian Cultural Night on Saturday 7 
November at 7:00-10:00 pm in the SUB Ballroom. Tickets are $8 9$10 at the door). 
Featuring Malaysian cuisine, exotic dances, fashion show, freestyle batik printing 
demonstration, documentary film, handicrafts on sale and lots, lots more. For further 
information, please call: Eddie Lee at 451-2278; Shirley Law at 453-1709; or Norani 
Abu Bakar at 457-7487.

A Glimpse Of
‘Visit Malaysia* through 45 minutes of film show. Tuesday, 3 November, 1992 at 3:30 
to 4:30 pm at Head Hall. HC-13.Attention Members of the Undergraduate Psychology Society:

We will be having a “Psyc Night Out” at the Pub in the Sub. Stay 
tuned by checking the bulletin boards in Keirstead Hall.

Eating Disorder Week
There will be information booths to promote awareness of Eating Disorder Week at the 
following locations: October 30, 11:30-1:00, main entrance of SUB and STU Cafeteria. 
November 2,4,6 11:30-1:00, Dunn/Tibbits Cafeteria, STU Cafeteria. November 2 at 
6:15 p.m. Tibbits 3rd floor TV lounge. “Taking up Space in a Slender Society - 
Celebrating Our Natural Sizes” is being presented by Second year nursing students.

Biomedical Engineer Ed Biden to Hold Seminar
Ed Biden of the Institute of Biomedical Engineering will present a seminar on 
“Defining ‘Normal’ for Gait” on Tuesday, November 3, at 12:30-1:30 in Room 205 of 
the Biomedical Engineering Building on Campus.

Hallowe’en Party!
Come join us for food, fun and frivolity on October 30, 7:30 pm in the senior common 
room, McConnel Hall. Put on by the U.N.B. Navigators.

Native Dance Theatre in Fredericton
On Wednesday, November the fourth of this year, the Fredericton Native Friendship 
Centre is sponsoring a Native Dance Theatre to perform at the Fredericton Play House.

The Red Thunder Dancers consisting of a group of nine, are a dance company from 
Alberta whose dance roots are derived from the Great Plain Nations.

This performance will start at 8:00 p.m. with all tickets priced at $10.00 each. Tickets 
are available at both the Friendship Centre and the Play House.

For more information please drop by the Friendship Centre at 361 Queen Street or 
call 459-5283. Thank you.

Bennett Lecture and Seminar to Examine Canadian Criminal Justice
One of Canada’s most eminent authorities on criminal law will give the 16th annual 
Viscount Bennett Memorial Lecture at the University of New Brunswick in 
Fredericton. Martin L. Friedland, a professor of law at the University of Toronto, will 
speak on Thursday, Nov.5, at 4:30 p.m. in Room 2 of Ludlow Hall.

Entitled Canadian Criminal Justice 1892-1992, Dr. Friedland’s lecture will examine 
the history and development of the codification of the criminal law in 1892. Dr. 
Friedland will also discuss the major changes to the criminal justice system in the 
ensuing century and the impact of the Charter of Rights and Freedoms (1982) on the 
criminal justice system. Both the lecture and the day-long Bennett Seminar on the 
following day are open to the public and free of charge. The lecture will be followed by 
a reception to which every one is invited.

The Bennett Seminar, which will deal with topics related to the lecture, will be held in 
the same location on Friday, Nov.6, starting at 9 a.m. It will consist of four sessions, 
each with two speakers and a resource person. Invited participants with expertise in 
appropriate fields, including law and criminal justice, will lead the sessions and open 
the floor to discussion at the end.

Check it out!
The Undergraduate Psychology Society will be taking orders for 
U.N.B. Psychology t-shirts, sweatshirts, and baseball shirts. Prices 
range from $10.00 to $25.00. They will be on sale Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday from 11:30 to 1:30 in Keirstead Hall by the 
main doors.

Business Society

The Faculty of Administration graduation pictures and composite are 
being taken by Geoffrey Gammon Photography this year on 
November 3,4 and 5 (sign up sheets are posted outside T300). If you 
have your pictures taken by Geoffrey Gammon Photography on 
campus, your name will be entered in a draw for a $159 picture- 
package. However, if you wish to have your pictures taken by 
another photographer, you arc responsible for taking a wallet-size 
photo down to Geoffrey Gammon Photography on Queen Street to 
have it included in the composite.

For all those who missed it: The Business Bottom Line’s first edition 
for the year came out last week. There are a few copies left outside 
the Business Society’s Office (T305), and the next edition is expected 
to be out the first of December. If you wish t o help out or contribute 
an article, please see Andrea or Lynn in the Business Society.
The Business Society has t-shirts and notice boards for sale in the 
office and prices are posted outside T305.

Join the International Friendship Club

International Friendship Club was established in 1950 to promote 
international friendship and an understanding of different customs 
and ways of life among the young people of the world through 
exchanging letters.

Japanese students are very much interested in learning English 
through correspondence with foreign pen friends, and would like to 
know many things of your country.

For more information please call the International Student 
Advisor’s Office at 4534860.

CAMPUS MINISTRY
Music-At-Noon
The final concert in the “Music-At-Noon” series, University of New Brunswick Centre 
for Musical Arts, Tuesday, 3 Nov., will feature Audrey Andrist, Pianist, 1992 Winner
Eckhardt-Gramatté National Music Competition. Programme - C.P.E. Bach, Andrew P. 
MacDonald, Hope Lee and Frédéric Chopin - 12:30 p.m., UNB Memorial Hall, free, 
everybody welcome. Series will resume in January 1993.

Film Society Presents “The Shining”
The UNB Film Society will present Stephen King’s “The Shining”, starring Jack 
Nicholson, and directed by Stanley Kubrick, in Tilley 102, this Friday and Saturday 
(October 30th, and 31st) at 8:00p.m. Admission is $3 with membership: membership 
cost is $2. Contact Peter Friesen 459-6194.

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some 
well-known and not so well known videos. All are welcome. After 
spaghetti supper. Monte Peters’ residence, Apt 2, Bridges House.

Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt 2 Bridges House. All welcome.

Intervarsitv Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study, 
discussion, fellowship and fun join us every Thursday evening at 
7:30 PM, Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All are 
welcome.

PSSA - Wine and Cheese
The Political Science Students Association is holding a wine and cheese social on 
Friday, October 30, 1992, from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m. at the University Club (Old Arts 
Building). This will be a wet and dry event, semi-formal. All are welcome and the 
admission is free. N.B.L.C.C. is required for a wet stamp.

Acclaimed Folk Dance Troupe Les Sortilèges at Playhouse
Les Sortilèges, Canada’s only professional folk dance company, comes to the 
Playhouse this Tuesday, November 3 at 8:00 p.m. Under Artistic Director Jimmy Di 
Genova, Les Sortilèges has been evolving folklore as stage art since 1966. The troupe’s 
20 dancers will present original choreographies from all parts of the world. This is a 
UNB/STU Creative Arts presentation. Admission is by subscription, but individual 
tickets are available at the door and in advance at the Playhouse Box Office for $20 
(adults) and $7 (students).

“One of the world’s best. Its dancers are entertainers in the purest sense....” (Montreal 
Gazette)

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshops are being organized for 
Nov. 28, Jan. 30, Feb. 20, Mar. 20, April 24. Contact Campus 
Ministry 453-5089 or 459-5962.

Christian Meditation Course. A four week course on Christian 
meditation as taught by John Main OSB will start Tuesday Oct. 13 
7:00 PM at Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. For 
more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623. Everyone 
welcome. Admission free.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; 

Sunday Masses 11:00 AM and 4:00 PM.

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 
12:30 PM. Old Arts Chapel.
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